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March 12, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned by the impersonation of police by ICE enforcers. Our

police forces work hard to build the trust required for safe and effective law

enforcement. When outside people use the police title on their uniforms

while enforcing arbitrary rules without judicial oversight this work is un-

dermined. This makes the jobs of our police harder and more dangerous.

It makes our communities less safe and our country weaker.

Please assure me that you will respect local police.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from the rule of law.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


